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| will send a detailed update of the trip in a few days but want to let everyone know

we made it back to Missouri on Monday evening. Thank you for praying.

Copyright © 2022 Larry Noland, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because of you interest and support of our family and ministry.

Our mailing address is:
Larry Noland

PO Box 93

Huntsville, MO 65259

Add us to your address book

unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences




